
U.S. Department of Energy

Building 723-15A HVAC-ACU-001 Replacement

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

This proposed activity will provide the mechanical replacement of the HVAC unit, A-723015-HVAC-ACU-001, located on the west side of building
723-15A with a new and higher capacity HVAC unit. This unit is being replaced due to age, deterioration and inadequate cooling capacity. The
existing unit will be disconnected, removed and replaced with a newly purchased unit. This scope of work will provide direction for installation of
the new unit including concrete pad modification, unit placement and transition ductwork and insulation. Installation will be done by Construction
with Outside Facilities E&I personnel performing equipment start up. Electrical work will be done per Electrical E-DCF-A-00976.
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